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PSA Parramatta Square survey closing 

What you say matters. The PSA will be your voice throughout the Parramatta move, throughout 

restructures, throughout your time in the public service. 

The PSA’s survey regarding the move to Parramatta Square will close on Friday 22 November at 5pm. If 

you have not completed if yet, now is the time: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/parramove 

It will take approximately five minutes. 

Forward this survey to your colleagues, our voice is stronger with every response. 

If you are reading this and are not yet a member of the PSA, join here: 

psa.asn.au 

This survey will be accompanied by the following meetings: 

 19 November, 2019 – 66 Harrington Street, Sydney. Room 12 – Level 4. 12:00pm to 1:00pm. 

 21 November, 2019 – 320 Pitt Street, Sydney. Karkalla Room – Level 17. 12:00pm to 1:00pm.  

 22 November, 2019 – 43 Bridge Street, Hurstville. Rooms 1.01, 1.02 & 1.03. 12:00pm to 1:00pm. 

 26 November, 2019 – 59 Goulburn Street, Sydney. Cooks River Room – Level 19. 12:15pm to 

1:15pm. 

 28 November, 2019 – 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta. Meeting Room 1 – Level 13. 12:00pm to 

1:00pm. 

At these meetings, we will also discuss the survey, the PSA’s role in restructures and the impact of the 

government’s efficiency dividend cuts on members. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/parramove
http://www.psa.asn.au/join

